AIREBOROUGH FAMILY PRACTICE
Patient participation group- Virtual meeting 7th Sept 2013 

Agenda

1. Approval- Minutes of last meeting- please read and approve

2. Update from last meeting:
· A discussed at the last meeting two clinics for flu jabs have been set for on 16th and 26th October am - the first hour is to pre book the remaining time is a ‘walk in’ up to 12 noon.  This is advertised on the newsletter, information screen in the waiting room and our website.
· The new 0113 number is now in place.  We haven’t had a lot of  comments on this change and so we have taken this as a ‘positive’
· The waiting room – decoration and tidy up – is an ongoing project as it is a shared area but hasn’t been put on the back burner – we will keep you informed.  However our clinic rooms have been repainted.  The nurse room ‘5’ will be remodelled before the end of the year.
· DNA’s – The data, when LR looked into it, didn’t confirm any particular age range and the practice has implemented the recommendation made by one group member to send a letter repeat offenders after 2 DNA appts.  This is now in force.
3. Newsletter – This edition features Bowel Cancer Awareness and  Dementia Awareness which are two hot topics for the NHS and local CCG’s.  Both of these conditions are being addressed to the relevant age related patients by the practice nurses during appointments (health checks).  We have also tried to inform patients that Ostomy and Stoma products are available from the local pharmacies which we feel would help to boost trade in the local shopping area. Please take time to look at the Newsletter and any feedback would be great.
4. Patient questionnaire- Thanks to DC for his suggestion on how the questionnaire should be scored (I will be using it this time), any questions you feel should be included, please let me know asap.
5. LNCCG – Our CCG has provided a booklet containing useful information as to who makes up the CCG and what they do and also contact details for local health services. We have put together a small article in the practice newsletter as a brief guide to CCG’s and which one we belong to.
